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www.kinetonprimaryschool.org.uk 

17th June 2022 

Dear all, 

Well done Kineton Playgroup 
 
Many congratulations to Playgroup on their recent Ofsted inspection which judged 
them to be outstanding in all areas. Brilliant news!  
 
Paws, Claws and Whiskers in Year 1 
 
On Wednesday, Year 1 had a furry visitor. Oakley the cockapoo visited the class 
as they have been learning about  mammals. The children asked some amazing 
questions about his diet, weight and      
habits. We all stroked him and walked him 
around the field. We had a lovely            
afternoon.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fundraising—a message from Year 1 
 
As part of their Advocacy Week, Year 1 have decided that they would like to raise 
money for WWF. On Wednesday 22nd June, we will be organising an obstacle 
course for all year groups on the KS1 playground. Children across school are    
invited to bring £1 to take part. We hope to have an  exciting time and raise lots of 
money for a wonderful charity!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meet next year’s teachers 
 
A reminder that there is the opportunity for you to drop in to meet next year’s 
teacher(s) and visit next year’s classroom on Monday 3.15-3.45pm. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 

Margaret Pollard 

Headteacher 
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Dates for your diary 

June 

Monday 20th 

Meet next year’s teachers 

3.15pm-3.45pm 

Tuesday 21st 

Y3 Botanical Gardens 

July 

Friday 1st July 

Y5 Drayton Manor 

W/C 11
th

 

Annual reports released 

Thursday 14th  

Year 5 & 6 Production 

1.30pm & 6pm 

Friday 15th  

Race for Life 

Tuesday 19th  

Sports day 

Thursday 21st 

Y6 Leavers’ service (TBC) 

End of term 

September 

Monday 5th - Tuesday 6th 

INSET days 

Wednesday 7th 

Children back to school 

This term half term’s     

focus value is  

RESPECT 


